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Passage of this bill will deprive taxpayers of the use of parks and other public areas 

for which they pay taxes. Allowing motor homes to be parked in any public area or 

street for an indefinite period of time creates a driving and walking hazard. Both of 

these situations exposes the public to verbal and physical harassment. The taxpaying 

public will be exposed to the dangers of discarded needles, vermin, and other trash 

and detritus of  people who will take advantage of this proposed law and stay 

indefinitely in public areas. This proposed law is a bad idea that caters to the 

unhoused and neglects the welfare of the taxpayers. 


